
ORECA STORE IS OFF TO GERMANY WITH TEAM 75 MOTORSPORT! 

 

In 2016 drivers of Team 75 Motorsport – Timo Bernhard’s squad – will defend the colours of ORECA 

Store loud and clear as part of their programme in the Porsche Carrera Cup Germany as well as in the 

ADAC GT Masters. 

 
A VERY SUCCESSFUL GERMAN TEAM 

 

This German squad is a family affair. Co-directed 

by Timo Bernhard, 2010 Le Mans 24 Hours 

Winner and 2015 World Endurance Champion, 

and his father Rüdiger, Team 75 Motorsport’s 

name stands as a reference to 1975, the year 

that the latter began racing with his own squad.    

 

Since it was established, the team has embarked 

on various projects. In 2013 it really took off as 

part of its first season in the Porsche Carrera 

Cup Germany. Team Manager Klaus Graf 

remembers that important year: “We first decided 

to enter the Porsche Carrera Cup Germany back in 2013. From then on our structure has taken on a 

new dimension and the team’s organisation has considerably changed”. This turning point reflects the 

team’s values as well as its ambition and optimism: “Our organization is rather ambitious and, with that 

in mind, we wish to encourage the team forward and enable it to take part in races at a higher level” its 

manager says.   

 

A NEW CHALLENGE IN 2016: THE GERMAN GT CHAMPIONSHIP 

 

Actually, the team is not shy about its ambitions for 2016, through a programme in the ADAC GT 

Masters as well as in the Porsche Carrera Cup Germany. With a strong experience of this competition, 

the team is about to embark on a new adventure with the German GT championship. A project that is 

motivated by the wish to make progress and move forward: “We’ve decided to take a new big step 

with the Porsche 911 GT3 R in the most competitive series of the ADAC GT Masters. Additionally, we 

will continue to enter two cars in the Porsche Carrera Cup Germany” Klaus Graf adds on. Their mid-

term aim is to win and settle within both competitions. In the long term, Klaus Graf wishes to bring in 

his experience in order to enable the team to develop further and take part in Endurance races. The 

squad manager confirms that: “that’s where we (Timo & I) want to be in a couple of years!”.   

Team 75 has revealed the names of Kévin Estre (27 years’ old) and David Jahn (25 years’ old) to race 

as part of the ADAC GT masters. The French and German drivers will thus be representing the team 

to meet the challenge of this first season. Klaus Graf is confident in this choice: “we’re sure to have 

strong and confirmed drivers. Kévin, official Porsche driver, is very fast and considered one of the best 

ones in the world in GT. As for David, race winner in ADAC GT Masters, we’re convinced that he’s 

going to surprise a lot of people thanks to his experience”. Mark Böckmann will also be one of Team 

75 Motorsport drivers in the Porsche Carrera Cup: “a young talent who’s full of hope and arrives from 

Formula 4”, Klaus Graf notes.  

Each participating driver will be wearing OMP overalls designed by ORECA Store. The French leader 

in distributing motorsport products and accessories thus continues to grow in Europe by meeting the 

needs of Team 75 and each of its drivers.  

We will keep in an eye on Kévin Estre’s and David Jahn’s performances in the ADAC GT Masters on 

April 15
th
-17

th
 in Oschersleben.  

 


